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Public Comment for June 4, 2024
Mayor, City Council, and City Manager:

It is June again and Monrovia is again proclaiming this month as Pride Month via reading a
proclamation at a meeting. For the 8th year in a row, I am urging the City of Monrovia to do
more than words and fly a Pride flag for a time during the month of June. At this point, I have
given over a dozen flags to the City, so I am sure there is one available! Earlier this year, after
continuous hate speech, verbal abuse, and racism directed at the LGBTQ+ community, the city
made a public statement about supporting all in our community. While this was greatly
appreciated, the City can do more by showing that all are welcome with flying a flag.

Representation matters.

Thank You,

Jason Willoughb
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